
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 2:54 PM 
To: alger427@yahoo.com; pkriesel@msa-ps.com; meduquaine1@gmail.com; 

daselby15@gmail.com 
Cc: Hunt, John T - DNR 
Subject: Erosion control project -Military Creek-CM Christiansen property  
 
Good afternoon, Mr. Alger, Mr. Kriesel, Mr. Duquaine, and Mr. Selby.  My name is Carrie Stoltz and I am 
the new project manager for the CM Christiansen site (BRRTS # 02-64-000068). I reviewed MSA’s plans 
and spoke with Mr. Kriesel today.  He answered my questions including assuring me a Chapter 30 permit 
was issued by the Water Management Program (# 2021-64-02892) for wetland disturbance for 
recreational development.  I have no issues with this proposal.    
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, EM Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Cell Phone: (715) 360-1966 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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